
 

20th May 2022 

 

15th September 

Settling Back in and Welcome to Acorn Class 

The children have settled back in very well and have already produced some fan-
tastic work across the school.  

We are delighted to welcome several new children across the year groups to our 
school and of course our new intake in Reception (Acorn). 

We look forward seeing the children build  on their super start to have a very suc-
cessful year at Trinity.  

 

 

 

Whats App  

We are aware that there is an increasing amount of children using WhatsApp, par-

ticularly in the older year groups. Please be aware that WhatsApp is recommended 

for users of 16 years and above. If your child does use the app, please take re-

sponsibility to monitor what they are putting on the chats and who they are com-

municating with.  

Communication 

Please be aware that we will no longer be using Class Dojo. If you need to contact 
the class teacher, please email the school office (office@trinity.pdet.org.uk) or 
speak to the teacher at drop off or collection time.  

 

We have set up new social media accounts for the school. Please follow us on 

Facebook and Twitter: 

Facebook - https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?
id=61551177502004&mibextid=LQQJ4d 

Twitter - @Trinity_PDET  
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FTS AGM 

FTS are holding an AGM (to be followed 
by a Committee Meeting) at school on 

Thursday 5th October 2023 starting at 
7.15.Please come along to find out what 

we do and learn more about the 
fundraising and activities that are 

organised to support the school and it's 

pupils, and perhaps join the committee! 

Please let us know if you are coming by 
contacting us via 
email: fts@trinityprimary.org.uk. 

FTS 

Homework 

We will have a new approach to our homework system, details of which will be sent 
out alongside the homework in the coming weeks. Until further information is given 
out about the homework, please ensure that your child reads his/ her reading book 
at home. Children in KS2 should also be practicing their Times Tables on Times 
Tables Rockstars. 

Celebration Assembly 

Celebration Assembly will continue to be at 

8.55am on Fridays this year. We will not be 

sending out a Celebration Assembly 

newsletter this year, but we do warmly 

invite all parents to join us for any of our 

Celebration Assemblies. 

Parents of children who have won a Hot 

Chocolate or Star of the Week award will 

be sent a message via ParentMail. 

Residentials and swimming 

Our swimming lessons will take at Thrapston in the summer term this year for Year 
3 and Year 4 children, plus any children from Year 5 and 6 who have not yet met 
the standards set out int the National Curriculum.  

The Year 4 residential trip to Frontier Centre will be from 8th– 10th May and the 
Year 6 trip to Longtown will be from 10th– 14th June. More details regarding these 
trips will be sent out in due course. 

Dates for your Diary: 

September 

18th– Y5 Bikeability 

22nd—Flu Vaccinations 

29th– Hotshots starts 

 

October 

18th– Tempest individual photos 

23rd– 27th  Half Term 

30th– Autumn 2 starts 

 

December 

21st– School closes for Christ-

mas break 
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